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Subject: ENERGY STAR Servers: Draft 3 V2.0 Specification 

 

 

Dear ENERGY STAR® Server Stakeholder:
 

  
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is pleased to announce the release of the Draft 3 Version 2.0 
ENERGY STAR Specification for Computer Servers. Draft 3 is attached and accompanied by a cover letter, updated 
test method, test method comment responses, Draft 2 comment responses, and the Version 2.0 Draft PPDS 
template. Stakeholders are encouraged to review these documents and provide written feedback via email to 
servers@energystar.gov by Friday, September 28, 2012. 
  
EPA is planning to host a webinar to discuss Draft 3 on Thursday, September 20, 2012, at 11 AM Eastern Time. To 
participate, please RSVP by emailing servers@energystar.gov by Monday, September 17th. Webinar access 
instructions will be distributed to RSVPs prior to the meeting.  
  
As a reminder, materials from the Version 2.0 server development process may be accessed on the ENERGY 
STAR website at www.energystar.gov/RevisedSpecs and follow the link to “Computer Servers.” 
  
Please direct any specific questions on the specification to RJ Meyers, EPA, at Meyers.Robert@epa.gov, or 202-
343-9923; or John Clinger, ICF International, at John.Clinger@icfi.com, or 202-572-9432. For questions on the test 
method, please contact Bryan Berringer, DOE, at Bryan.Berringer@ee.doe.gov, or 202-586-0371. 
  
Thank you for your support of the ENERGY STAR program. 

  

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov 

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain 
partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact status in your MESA account. If you are not a 

partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, you may call the ENERGY STAR Hotline at 1-888-782-7937 and request to have your mass mail settings 
changed. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR. 

  


